



Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) Meeting of March 21st, 2024

Review of DPIC Plans

The committee reviewed 4 more DPIC plans. There are still 4 plans missing. These schools will not receive their allocation for this year until the committee has received and approved their plan.

Review of Budgets

After approval of February 2024 applications (and not considering March 2024 applications)

Budget	Number of approved applications	Allocation remaining
Credit Courses	60	\$18,562
Professional Development Activities	111	\$39,403.51
Networks	11	None \$40,000 spent
Special Projects	6	\$76,489.83
New Teachers	38	None \$80,000 spent

Review of Requests:

4 requests for credit courses were presented: 1 request was approved, 2 were denied as they missed the deadline and 1 was denied because they already received the maximum amount of credits for the year.

1 request for a special project was presented and approved.

9 requests for professional development activities were presented: all were approved except one as the school spent all its budget already.

Submitted by Annie Sabourin

Page | 1 cpic_march_21_2024